
THANK YOU for last week’s collection:
Loose: £386.43  Envelopes: £393.00  TOTAL: £779.43

======================================================
LOTTERY WINNERS Bonus Ball No: 16
Winners: K Diskin, J Robinson, Gail

2019 Diaries, Christmas Cards and Advent Calendars 
are now on sale in the repository.

Copies of Advent Extra are also available in the porch at £2.50 each.
~  ~  ~  ~

The next LUNCHEON CLUB will be held on Tuesday November 27th
12.00 – 2.00pm in the Parish Rooms

and a reminder that REFRESHMENTS are always served in the Parish Rooms after
both 9.30 and 6.00 Mass on Sunday. All Welcome.

~  ~  ~  ~
THE CHRISTMAS FAYRE

Saturday 24th November, 1.00 – 3.00 pm in Forty Martyrs Hall.
“CALLING ALL HOME BAKERS”!

Cakes and buns are needed for the cake stall. If you are able to help please see Mary
or Cath in the choir. Cakes may be brought to St Bede’s at the 9.30 Mass on Saturday

or taken up to Forty Martyrs’ Hall up to 12.30pm.
If anyone is free to transport goods to the hall after 9.30 Mass the help would be 

most appreciated.
A donation from the proceeds of the Fayre will go to Young Mental Health.

========================================

And also for your diaries don’t forget to note:
Saturday 8th December, A morning for making Christmas Decorations for the Advent Day -

in the Parish Rooms after 9.30 Mass. Any help will be most welcome!

NOVEMBER DEAD LIST
Masses are said throughout the year for the deceased of the parish whose names are

listed in the Mortuary Book on the Lady Altar. If you would like to make a donation in
memory of a departed loved one please place it in an envelope marked ‘November Dead

List’ and hand it to Fr. Please also note down your own name as the person requesting
the intention. All donations support the Cape Flats Fund. If you would like to make any

additions or amendments to the list please add them to the sheets on the noticeboard.

Shiloh
Thank you for last weekends donations. The final collection before Christmas will be on

the 8th and 9th December.  Shiloh can also be supported this Christmas by making an
online donation to their Homeless at Christmas Campaign through Virgin Giving. 

 Full details of the campaign are on the noticeboard or visit the Shiloh website
 for more information. 
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Polish Mass every Sunday at 11.15am
Confessions every Saturday 8.45 – 9.15am
FORTY MARTYRS’ – a Vigil Mass for Sunday is celebrated on Saturday at 5pm.
Sat 17th Nov: Lyn Glover
Sat 24th Nov: Millie Phillips 90th Birthday
Sat 1st Dec: Kenneth Pawsey (A)

Please pray for OUR SICK: Christina Mcloughlin, Ben Spiewak, Ann Openshaw, Fr 
Tony Burke, Teresa Ford, Lesley France, Carol Highton,  Patricia Shaw, Mary Butler, 
Peter Liversidge, Valerie Banet,Vera Bannon, Lily Todd, Maureen Collier, Lynn Healey, 
Johanna O'Connor, Anne Casey, Anne Kidd, Magdalene Toner, Beryl Deehan, Gillian 
Norris, Agnes Greensmith,  Winifred Marchbank, Denis Womack,  Katrina Firth, 
Santiago Kilner,  Ian Shaw, Stephen Collins, Darren Gunn.
LATELY DEAD: Maureen Borbonne.

RESPONSE TO THE PSALM: Preserve me God, I take refuge in you.

MASS INTENTIONS
ST BEDE’S
Sun 18th November 9.30 Jean Florence Dugher
33rd Sunday
Year B 6.00 Mary Chapman

Mon 19th November 9.30 Intentions of JAH

Tues 20th November 9.30 Ellen Heavey (LD)

Weds 21st November 9.30 Thomas Jordan
The Presentation of 
Our Lady
Thurs 22nd November 9.30 Cherille & Graham Renshaw
St Cecilia
Fri 23rd  November 9.30 McKeague & Clay families
The Dedication of the
Cathedral
Sat 24th November 9.30 Michael Bannon (A)
Ss Andrew Dung Lac
and comps.
Sun 25th November 9.30 Sam, Kitty & Enid Parkin and Mary Evans
Our Lord Jesus Christ
The King
Year B 6.00 Brigid McDonagh



NOTICES

Forthcoming Meetings: (All meetings are in the Parish Rooms unless otherwise stated)
Social & Fundraising Meeting: Tuesday 4th December at 7.00pm to finalise plans for the 
Advent Event.
===============================================================
 

GAUDETE (Rejoice) SUNDAY
16th December

Mass will be at 4.00pm for the 3rd Sunday of Advent followed by 
a ‘Celebration of Advent from around the World’

with various selections of international festive food and treats for
all to taste and Christmas decorations to buy.  

Invite your friends and family!
(Please note – there will be NO 6pm Mass on this Sunday)

Train to teach in 2019 with Clairvaux Teaching School Alliance (CTSA)
St Bernard’s Catholic High School is the lead school for the CTSA, which is centred on a

partnership of primary, secondary and teaching schools working in collaboration to
provide outstanding teaching and learning to students within our local communities and
beyond. To find out more about the range of Teacher Training routes offered and about

your eligibility, please see the poster on the noticeboard, or email Kelly McArdle at
kmcardle@sbch.org.uk who can arrange individual meeting appointments to visit the

school and discuss the programmes in detail.  

South Yorkshire’s Community Foundation Funding for Those in Need: A fund is 
available to women parishioners living in hardship. To apply applicants must be active 
members of a church, single, divorced or widowed and over the age of 40. The funding 
can support a range of needs such as essential household items and utility and energy 
bills. For more information visit www.sycf.org.uk/apply/individuals or contact Karen 
Alsop 0114 2429003 or email kalsop@sycf.org.uk 

Cursillo Residential Weekend 2019: From Thursday April 4th to Sunday April 7th at The
Briars Catholic Youth Retreat Centre, Crich, Matlock. For more details please contact
Eileen Owens on 07938 578942 or email austincorcoran@blueyonder.co.uk   

Celebrate Advent in the presence of the Blessed Sacrament: St Mary’s Church, 
Edlington invite you to an evening of spiritual preparation for Christmastide on Tuesday 
4th December at 7pm. Concluding with refreshments in the Church Hall. All welcome.
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